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Marion High School's game against Pella in the regional finals of the Class 4A softball
tournament has been moved from Indianola to Oskaloosa for travel purposes, the IGHSAU
announced Monday.

  

The game between Marion (22-14) and Pella (20-13) will start at 7 p.m., with the winner
advancing to the Class 4A state tournament in Fort Dodge.

  

Both teams enjoyed upset victories in the regional semifinals. Marion topped No. 15 Xavier, 1-0,
and Pella stunned No. 2 Indianola, 4-0.

  

Marion is seeking its second trip to the state tournament in school history. The Indians placed
sixth in the Class 2A tournament in 1999.
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